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MEMORANDUM  
 
To:   Mayor Don Keil and Seguin City Council 
  
From:  Kyle Kramm, Main Street & CVB Director  
 
Subject:  Street Closure Request and Sale of Alcohol during Pecan Fest  
  
Date:  September 1, 2017  
 
The Seguin Main Street Program and Convention and Visitors Bureau 

request permission to close the 100 block of E. Nolte Street and 100 block 

of E. Donegan Street on Saturday, October 28, 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.  A street 

closure has previously been approved with the sale of alcohol ending at 

7:00 p.m.  Since the Main Street Program and Convention and Visitors 

Bureau will be hosting a Concert in the Park, the time needs to be extended 

until 9:00 pm.     

Council approval is required as the event includes a multi-day event and the 

sale of alcohol.   

 


